
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Comments for Monica Unger-Bady at ‘Filing Variations’, 28 – 29 June 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Monica, 
 
Many thanks for your participation at the Filing Variations conference this week, contributing 
towards a successful event. There was some very good feedback from the evaluation forms and 
some great comments from the delegates on site: 
 
 

- Very good speaker and informative 
- Presentation too long so little time for discussion left 
- Very useful to make stand implementable 
- Interesting discussion in what other companies are experiencing 
- Delivery was good 
- Not enough time to discuss 
- Great, very hot topic, good inputs 
- Excellent 
- Very interesting discussion 
- Useful information 
- Very good discussion on a very pertinent subject. However we didn’t get to any substantial 

conclusion 
- Time not sufficient to cover all issues 

 
 
I hope you enjoyed the event and I look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
 
 
Kathryn Le Grice 
  
Senior Logistics Manager  |  Informa Life Sciences 
29 Bressenden Place, London, SW1E 5DR 
Tel: +44 (0)20 7017 6757  |  Fax: +44 (0)20 7017 5656 
 
 
 
 


